
Full Circle

Every so often the Lord gives us a glimpse into the impact of our ministry.  Recently 
I had the privilege of going to one of our extension sites of the Bible school (SAST) 
to do some training and got to see one of our former students in action.  Tshepiso, 
one of our graduates, returned to her home church and was part of the team that 
established and oversees this extension.  What a joy to watch one that we have 
poured ourselves into now pouring herself into others.  This extension has over 20 
students and is multiplying the efforts of SAST to train leaders for the church 
across South Africa.   We are truly grateful that the Lord allows us to continue to 
raise up leaders of leaders through the ministry of SAST.  Thank you so much for 
partnering with us and allowing us to follow God’s call to South Africa. 


We also had the great privilege of ministering at the wedding of the daughter of a 
local pastor.  What a privilege to share and celebrate with them!!

 

- We thank the Lord for His 
faithfulness with Benjamin 
and Grayce as they study 
at Evangel.  Benj is in his 
senior year and Grayce  is 
a junior. 


- We thank the Lord for His 
grace over Ian in grade 11.


- For Benjamin as he prays 
about his next steps after 
graduation. 


- For the church as a whole 
in South Africa.  Covid has 
impacted almost every 
church in the country and 
several pastors / pastor’s 
wives have passed away.   


- For the Bible College 
students to finish the year 
well.


- Pray as we meet with 
several potential extension 
sites in the coming month. 


- Please pray with us for 
Mama Agnes as a woman 
she was mentoring 
tragically passed away 
recently leaving several 
children behind.  
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Our email addresses are CHANGING

Chris - chris.stubbs@agwmafrica.org / Amy - amy.stubbs@agwmafrica.org
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